
This August, we’re

The Greek Street bridge is being replaced for 
a safer railway, a better infrastructure, and a 
stronger Stockport for generations to come.
As a result, there will be changes to journeys into 
Stockport and Manchester between 2-23 August. 
Plan ahead at networkrail.co.uk/greekstreet 


